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ADVERTISING INFO
Please support the advertisers that make the Circle C Ranch 

Newsletter possible. If you are interested in advertising, please 
contact Peel, Inc. at 512-263-9181 or advertising@peelinc.com. The 
advertising deadline is the 8th of the month prior to the issue. 

ARTICLE INFO
 The Circle C Ranch newsletter is mailed monthly to all Circle C 
Ranch residents. Residents, community groups, churches, etc. are 
welcome to submit information about their organizations in the 
newsletter. Personal news for the Stork Report, Teenage Job Seekers, 
recipes, special celebrations, and birthday announcements are also 
welcome.
 If you have an article of interest to the community please submit 
to sarah@circlecranch.info by the 10th of the month. The newsletter 
can also be viewed online at www.circlecranch.info.

MISSION STATEMENT

Peel, Inc. Community Newsletters
 Our goal is to provide the Circle C Ranch community with one 
source of local news content that is provided by Circle C residents. 
Our goal is to help build Circle C by connecting local businesses 
with residents and residents with relevant neighborhood information.

"Be the Community."

 

6012 W. William Cannon Drive 
Suite D-103 

Austin, Texas 78749 
512-892-1188 

www.facebook.com/MaiOrthodontics 

CCHOA NUMBERS
HOA Mgmt Office ..info@circlecranch.info or 512-288-8663
HOA Financial Office ..tgiles@mgilescpa.com or 512-451-9901
Aquatics Director ....... director@ccswim.net or 512-288-4239
Newsletter Publisher
Peel, Inc. ................... advertising@PEELinc.com or 512-263-9181
Circle C Amenities
Circle C Café ...................................................512-288-6058
Circle C CDC ..................................................512-288-9792
Circle C Swim Center ......................................512-288-6057
Circle C Community Center Pool ....................512-301-8259
Grey Rock Tennis Club ....................................512-301-8685

City of Austin Solid Waste ...................................512-974-1945
Dead Animal Collection .......................................512-974-2000
Abandoned Vehicle ...............................................512-974-8119
Pothole Complaints ..............................................512-974-8750
Stop Signs ............................................................512-457-4885
Street Light Outage .............................................................. 311
Schools
 Clayton Elementary ......................................512-841-9200
 Kiker Elementary ..........................................512-414-2584
 Gorzycki Middle School ................................512-841-8600
 Bowie High School .......................................512-414-5247
 Mills Elementary ...........................................512-841-2400

IMPORTANT NUMBERS

Chris Poynor ........................................................... President 
Kim Ackermann ...............................................Vice President
Dan Vavasour ...........................................................Treasurer
Natalie Placer McClure ............................................Secretary
Jason Bram ..................................................... Board Member
Michael Chu .................................................. Board Member
Bob McKenna ................................................ Board Member
Contact the Board at ....................directors@circlecranch.info

BOARD OF DIRECTORS

CIRCLE C GATED COMMUNITIES
Enclave off Spruce Canyon (KB)

Spectrum Management ....................................512-834-3900

Enclave off La Crosse (Streetman)

Plateau Property Management .......Rosalyn Peterson, 512-441-1041

Fairways Estates
Spectrum Management ....................................512-834-3900

Park West
Goodwin Management....... Marilyn Childress, 512-502-7509

Muirfield
Real Manage...................................  Tom Ellis, 866-473-2573
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COVER PHOTO
Do you take great photos?
Do you take great photos? Would you like to see your 

photo published? We are looking for great cover photos for 
upcoming issues of the Circle C Ranch Newsletter. Our 
deadine for submittals is always the 9th of the month prior 
to the issue.  All photos should be submitted electronically 
by the deadline date in high resolution  (300 dpi) to sarah@
circlecranch.info. Portrait (vertical) photos work best.

By submitting your photo you agree to allow your photo 
to be published in future issues of the Circle C Ranch 
Newsletter or other Peel, Inc. publications. Call 512-263-
9181 to find out how to have your business featured on 
the cover of the Circle C Ranch Newsletter.

GO PAPERLESSSign up to receive theCircle C Newsletterrin your inbox.Visit PEELinc.comfor details.

FOR SALE: Beautiful oak dining room set.  Includes table with 
18-inch extension, lighted hutch, 6 chairs (2 captain) with custom 
upholstered cushions.  Cost $2,000 new, asking $500 firm.  Call 
Marie at (512) 288-8858.

PERSONAL CLASSIFIEDS

Around Circle C
5 Circle C Moms
6 Meet Your Neighbors
6 Circle C Breakfast Club
8 Fiddling with Fibers
8 Texas Citizen Bee Competition
8 The Beautiful Park West Century Plant
10 My Friend Jack

HOA Announcements
12 In The Yard
14 HOA Announcements
16 News from the Park West HOA Board
18 The Art of the Enchanted Fairy Garden
19 Rainwater Harvesting

Sports News
20 Tennis Tips
21 Grey Rock Tennis Juniors Receive Honor

News You Can Use
22 Osteoporosis Update
22 Circle C Conversations
23 Why Adopt a Child from the Texas Foster Care System?
24 Grey Rock Golf Club
25 Medicare and the Affordable Health Care Act

Swim Center News
26 New Pool Cards for 2014
26 Lifeguards Wanted!
26 Group Swim Lessons!
26 Stay Safe This Summer
26 Circle C Swim Center Hours

In Every Issue
28 Agrilife Extension Service
28 Circle C Cafe Calendar
29 Hover Flies
30 Teenage Job Seekers
30 Business Classifieds

Business Section
32 We are Looking for a Few Good … Professionals!

HOA Events
34 Dive In Movie Dates
34 Food Trailer Nights
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Creative Arts 
Summer Camps

Offering a unique inter-arts curriculum
for children ages 7-12

Sparking creativity
in convenient locations across Austin

Eanes, Leander, Lake Travis, 
North and South Austin ISDs

(512) 888-9100

www.LittleSparkStudio.com
 
 
 
 
 
 

When your teen gets ready  
to drive, we’re there. They  
learn safe driving and you  
get lower rates.
Like a good neighbor,  
State Farm is there.®

GET TO A BETTER STATE™.
CALL ME TODAY.

Better 
teen driving,
bigger 
discounts.

Check out our  
Steer Clear® Program.

1001000.1
State Farm Mutual Automobile Insurance Company, 
State Farm Indemnity Company, Bloomington, IL

Lee Ann LaBorde, Agent
8400 Brodie Lane
Austin, TX  78745
Bus: 512-282-3100

leeann@leeannlaborde.net

FAMILY & COSMETIC DENTISTRY
DR.  POONAM GOKHALE,  DMD

www.westcreekdentist.com

512.394.7989
4404 W. WILLIAM CANNON DR. STE R (RIGHT OF GOLD’S GYM)

ACCEPTING NEW PATIENTS • SAME DAY TREATMENT AVAILABLE
EMERGENCIES WELCOME • CARECREDIT   FLEXIBLE PAYMENT

IN NETWORK WITH MOST PPOS/ACCEPTING ERISA

LOCALLY OWNED AND FAMILY FOCUSED DENTAL PRACTICE

One coupon per customer. Not valid with any other offer. 
Expires 02-28-14                                               APO813

NEW PATIENT 
SPECIAL

FREE 
BLEACHING 

FOR LIFEEXAM/RADIOGRAPHS
& REGULAR CLEANING$99 CALL FOR DETAILS

Valid for new patients only. One coupon per customer. In 
absence of gum disease.  Not valid with any other offer. 
Expires 02-28-14                                               APO813

CircleCMoms
Submitted by Lisa Williams

CircleCMoms meet up for playgroups, field trips and activity 
groups (bunko, book club, craft night, movie night, moms night 
out, recipe club) so you’re sure to find something fun that fits 
your schedule!

CircleCMoms live in Circle C and Meridian. Members may also 
live in Clayton, Kiker or Baldwin Elementary attendance zones.

CircleCMoms are stay-at-home moms, working moms, 
work-at-home moms, part-time 
working moms...if you are 
a mom in Circle C or 
Meridian [with kid(s) of 
any age], you can join 
CircleCMoms.

Want to be part 
of the fun? https://
w w w. b i g t e n t .
c o m / g r o u p s /
circlecmoms
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MEETYOURNEIGHBORS

Cherie Mathews
Cherie Mathews is one of Austin’s 

accomplished female entrepreneurs. She is the 
founder of her own company, healincomfort.
com, and is a director on the board of 
advisors for The First Tee Greater Austin, a 
youth development nonprofit. However, 
the beauty of the Cherie’s story lies not 
just in the fact that she is an accomplished 
entrepreneur. Cherie’s story transcends her 
business accomplishments (some of which include 
features in several publications and TV appearances). The inspirational 
nature of her personal and business mission has warmed the hearts and 
spirits of both women and men all over the nation.   Healincomfort 
provides for patients who undergo mastectomies the patented heal in 
comfort recovery shirt that women need to recover with comfort and 
retained dignity. She developed the idea after battling breast cancer 
and experiencing first-hand the painful recovery process. Her personal 
experiences left her determined to make a difference for others faced 
with invasive surgery. Since its launch in 2010, healincomfort has sold 
over 3,000 recovery shirts, and leads nationwide marketing campaigns 
with slogans that empower patients to “Be Brave” and “Fight like a Girl.” 

Cherie also created the nonprofit healincomfort4achange.org where 
people can donate money to the cause and see where your money 
goes for a change. Healincomfort shirts are distributed with no cost 
to Austin patients first as well as hardship cases across the USA. The 
nonprofit is independently run by a group of amazing, caring women. 
When donations are received, the nonprofit distributes your support 
to organizations such as the Breast Cancer Resource Center, Komen-
Austin, and Seton. Last year she was featured on the cover of The Austin 
Phoenix, a publication about entrepreneurs in Austin, wearing big 
pink boxing gloves as a symbol of her personal fight and commitment 
to improve the lives of others. Through healincomfort, Cherie offers 
support and encouragement to people affected by invasive surgeries. 
As a local entrepreneur who bootstrapped her way to success, she is 
testament to the vast impact that one person can make for thousands 
of people. Finally, to add icing to her already deliciously inspirational 
story, the fact that Cherie emerged from the paralyzing backlash of 
post-operative recovery as a empowered female entrepreneur in pink 
boxing gloves, riding a Harley, with a self-proclaimed duty to improve 
the lives of others, shows how Cherie successfully transformed herself 
from a victim of cancer into a real-life hero. 

She is a CEO, a wife, a friend to many, and a social advocate. Her 
kick-butt attitude and insatiable desire to produce positive change 
are reflected in her professional drive. Cherie’s stamina, strength, and 
spunky personality make her a uniquely inspiring figure for other 
female entrepreneurs to look up to. Replace the blue collar, red bandana 
and a “we can do it!” motto with pink gloves, a bejeweled belt buckle, 
and a “Be Brave, Fight!” attitude.  

http://theaustinphoenix.com/heal-in-comfort/

CIRCLE C 
B R E A K FA S T  C L U B 

By Liz Jensen 

The Circle C Breakfast Club has been in existence since the early 
years of Circle C.  Although today it may be hard to believe, for 
many years there were few places to meet for coffee and breakfast 
near Circle C.   So the group formed to meet for coffee once a 
week and twice a month the members would take turns hosting 
the group in their homes.  Since most of the members were new 
to the area, the Breakfast Club provided a way to meet neighbors 
and make friends.

Twenty plus years later the Breakfast Club endures and appeals 
to a “mature” group of women who enjoy meeting for lively 
conversation every Friday morning around 9:30 a.m.  Now that 
there are many places for coffee and breakfast the group prefers 
to eat out and just relax as oppose to having to clean and cook.  
If you are interested in joining us for coffee please contact Liz 
Jensen at 512-301-6966.
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Never Buy 
Batteries Again!

Hearing Aids  
Worth Wearing™

FREE Rechargeable Remote 
and Charging Station with 
purchase of  a pair of  Clareza® 16 aids (1)

FREE

Fully Rechargeable!

16 Programmable Channels 
Fully Digital | Advanced Technology

®

Zounds® will replace the rechargeable 
batteries in your Clareza® aid FREE
for the life of the aid!*

$1,249
MSRP: $2,999 per aid

per 
aid

®

HEARING AIDS

®

* Zounds® will replace the rechargeable batteries free for the life of the Clareza® 16 aid. (1) Limit 1 remote and charger per customer with purchase of a pair of Clareza 16 
aids.  Present this ad at Zounds Hearing Center.  Not valid with other offers.  Void where prohibited.  © 2014 Zounds Hearing, Inc.

 PER  A ID

$899 16 Programmable Channels
Fully Digital / Extended Life Battery

®

$1,100 Savings MSRP: $1,999 per aid

www.ZoundsHearing.com

Starting at

Austin
4534 Westgate Blvd, Suite 106

Austin, TX 78745
Across Westgate Blvd from Central Market South,  

in Tower Plaza with Buffet Palace 

(512) 236-5772

   You’ll never 
 think of      
 hearing aids  
  the same  
   way again.

W
es

t G
at

e B
lv

d

Lamar Blvd

Lamar Blvd

Redd StWe s te

rn Trail        
 

Roundup Trail

 290

HEARING EXAM!
(512) 236-5772

FREE
CALL CAROLINE TODAY

TO 
SCHEDULE

YOUR

CALL TODAY - Limited to first 50 Respondents



8     Circle C Ranch Newsletter  - June 2014 Copyright © 2014 Peel, Inc.

Around Circle C

Do you have a passion for yarns and/or fabrics?  Do you have 
textiles filling your shelves and closets?   If so would you be 
interested in starting a group to share your skills and ideas with 
other fiber enthusiasts.  We are looking for quilters, those who 
knit, crochet, weave, or anyone else who enjoys creating with 
fibers. For those who are interested please email me with your 
contact, and preferred day and time for having a get together.  
lizleej@gmail.com  

FIDDLING WITH FIBERS
By Liz Jensen

Left to Right: Janie Worst: Betsy Gonzalez: Carlen Floyd: Hannah 
Ball: Mel Haile. Hannah Ball was recognized for representing Cen-
tral Texas in the Texas Citizens Bee Competition held at the Texas 

State Capital. This was last month in April.

Texas Citizen 
Bee Competition

Submitted by Elizabeth Ball

Submitted by Jackie Rollins

The Beautiful Park 
West Century Plant 

Please remember to pick up after 
your pets and “scoop the poop”
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Sell Your Home with a 
Local SW Austin Neighbor! 

Webb Real Estate
Your Circle C Neighbors

Flexible Commissions 
We want to help you and we want 
Market Share!!  Call Us - TRUST ME!!

Watch a Short Video at 
www.bryanwebbtx.com/swa/

Always Available by our own Cell Phones

Absolute Best Marketing Exposure!

 ‘I highly recommend using the team at Webb 
Real Estate, they know the SW area. Not 
only did I get more than I expected for my 
home, they reduced their fees to help me out. 
I’d call them!’ -A.L.

Bryan Webb
Broker, Owner

Cell: (512) 415-7379
bryan@bryanwebbtx.com

Patty Webb
Realtor

Cell: (512) 415-6321
patty@webbcirclec.com

The Broker You Can Trust

With SW Austin homes in high demand, market your home 
with a broker who understands and lives in the neighborhood 

who is flexible and willing to earn your business.

The Broker You Can Trust!

Risk Free Consultation

HOW TO SELL YOUR HOME VIDEO
Watch at www.bryanwebbtx.com/swa
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My Friend Jack
Park West/Circle C resident, prominent 

Texas personality and good friend and 
neighbor Jack W. Robinson died Sunday, 
April 27.  He was 82.

Although I have known Jack -- Jack W. 
Robinson -- for more than 10 years, I have 
known him real well only for the last four 
years or so. The fact that I grew so fond of 
him in such a short period of time speaks 
volumes of Jack.

For a good part of those years, Jack has been 
struggling with the kind of serious medical 
problems that would have brought most 
people down a long time ago.

But Jack was a fighter.  We lovingly referred 
to him as the cat with more than nine lives.

Just in the last two months we almost lost 
him twice or thrice.  But Jack said he wasn’t 
quite ready yet.

He wasn’t quite ready yet, in part -- I believe 
-- because the Texas bluebonnet and other 
wildflower seeds -- Indian paintbrushes, black-
eyed Susans, Texas buttercups, prairie winecups, primroses, etc.  -- I 
had scattered last fall in a beautiful open area behind Jack’s home, 
following Jack’s  exact instructions, had not come out yet.

You see, Jack loved the Texas outdoors and especially the wonderful 
assortment and beauty of Texas wildflowers. And what a better 
position to both enjoy and promote the preservation,  growth 
and spread of native wildflowers, plants and landscapes in his 
beloved Austin than as Director of the Austin Parks and Recreation 
Department.

And what a better partner to do this with than Lady Bird Johnson, 
with whom Jack worked to found the Lady Bird Johnson Wildflower 
Center and on the beautification of  the Austin Town Lake Hike (now 
the Lady Bird Lake) and Bike Trail, both of which Jack considered 
to be the highlights of his professional career.

As Jack’s condition worsened and as the temperatures finally 
warmed up in Texas and the sun shone brighter after a dismal winter, 
some of Jack’s bluebonnets popped their heads in his backyard. But, 
perhaps sensing the fragile condition of the man who had overseen 
their planting -- Jack was in-between two very close calls -- they were 
not as full and bright as Jack had hoped for.

No problem. The bluebonnets, Indian paintbrushes and other 
wildflowers were in full, glorious bloom along our highways and 
byways in the Austin area. So we carefully placed Jack in my car and 
off we went to see the wildflowers.

They were dazzling, a true Texas spring miracle of color and 

renewal.  I believe that, for at least a short 
time, Jack was able to forget the constant 
pain, endless surgeries and medical procedures 
and treatments he had been experiencing and 
undergoing for so long. He told me that he was 
enjoying the outing. That is, until I noticed I 
was almost out of gas and literally rolled into 
a gas station.

Once at the gas station, with Jack sitting 
next to me and seriously needing to get home 
to get the rest and medicine he sorely needed, 
I looked for my credit card and discovered I 
had left my wallet home.

Eventually help arrived, we got gas and we 
did get Jack home not too much worse for wear.

They were anxious and, for me, embarrassing 
moments. But I believe that Jack has forgiven 
me and that he may even be looking down 
at me and chuckling a little bit. I believe so 

because when I held his hand a few days earlier 
and recalled our “adventure,” I swear I felt him 
squeeze my hand and I swear I saw the hint of a 

fleeting smile on his face.
It may have all been my imagination, but I do know that Jack 

will always remember those beautiful fields of Texas wildflowers his 
forgetful but well-meaning friend took him to see that gorgeous 
Sunday afternoon, not too long ago. I know I will always remember.

Just a couple of days before Jack left us, I went to look at his 
bluebonnets one more time.  They were looking even more fragile 
and their blue color was even less intense than before. But next spring 
they will be back again, even more beautiful, strong and resilient, just 
like my good friend always was and always will be.

Jack loved his wildflowers and the Texas outdoors, but, of course, he 
treasured his family and was one of the most generous and charitable 
persons I have known.

My good friend Jack is gone now and so are most of those beautiful 
Texas wildflowers.  But they will be back next spring and Jack will have 
a magnificent bird’s-eye view of them -- without the risk of getting 
stranded, out of gas.

 Jack is  is survived by his loving and caring wife, Jan Hatley 
Robinson, his brother, B.J. Robinson and  his three sons -- Michael, 
Greg and Jeff -- and their families and by so many, many friends who 
will miss him dearly.

(To learn more about Jack and his fascinating background, please click 
here and go to pages 18 and 22.)  http://5f8c274712c4ea693cc1-fdbcf
82d3dfc08785157cf0d6fc8ed50.r16.cf1.rackcdn.com/1206CC.pdf

Jack, on one of his good days, 
looking at his wildflowers (Photo 

courtesy Robinson family)
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Let the Bidding Wars Begin.

Ashley Stucki Edgar, Realtor®

512.217.6103
ashley@ashleyaustinhomes.com
Visit AshleyAustinHomes.com

Follow us on Facebook and Twitter!

When you list your home with Ashley, you’ll quickly learn that no agent does more 
to get the maximum price possible for your home. In fact, our average listing sells 
at 103% of the asking price! From professional home staging and photography to 
aggressive marketing plans, Ashley Austin Homes works harder to sell your home 
for the highest price possible. So, if you are ready to sell your home for more than 
you thought possible, call or email Ashley today and you’ll see why Ashley Austin 
Homes was named 2014 #2 Top Producing Agent by the Austin Business Journal.

Circle C Ranch

Shady Hallow

Cherry Creek

Western Oaks

Legend Oaks

Meridian

= select homes sold by Ashley  
     Austin Homes since Feb. ‘13
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512.288.9669 | www.swpedi.com

Kelly Jolet, M.D. | Vaishalee Patil, M.D. | Haydee Rimer, M.D.
Nick Wagner, M.D. | Christine Fyda, D.O.

Same Day Appointments Available
Close to Home Near Seton Southwest Hospital

“With you... every step of the way”

7900 FM 1826, Bldg.1 Suites 220 & 240

A S S O C I A T E S
Southwest Pediatric

Submitted by Jackie Rollins

IN THE YARD

There’s no limit to the scenic views 
from Park West residents Kathy 
and Randy Hotrum’s beautifully 

landscaped back yard.
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5006 SUNSET TRAIL  ·  AUSTIN, TEXAS 78745  ·  INFO@AUSTINMONTESSORI.ORG  ·  512.892.0253

Enrollment season has begun!
Educating children from 

15 months to 15 years

Openings available at 
the pre-K level

Extended care program available 
from 7:30 am until 5:30 pm

Streamlined application process

Rolling admissions

Three beautiful campuses totaling 
over seven acres of grounds

Child-centered, parent-friendly

Austin’s premier Association 
Montessori Internationale (AMI) 

certified school

School tours available 
upon request

Creating community since 1967.              Join us!
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HOA ANNOUNCEMENTS
Submitted by Karen Hibpshman, CCHOA Manager

A LETTER FROM THE PRESIDENT 
Hi friends and neighbors,
I feel very honored to be your President of the Circle C Ranch HOA 

for another year. What a wonderful neighborhood we have! There are 
so many great people here, and we are so lucky to have a true feeling of 
community. I love and value this neighborhood so much, am I am very 
proud to call Circle C Ranch my home.  

You are the HOA! Often people see the HOA as a separate entity, but 
it isn’t. You, me, the family next door, and everyone else who owns a 
home in this neighborhood is a part of the HOA. The board is a group of 
neighbors that the community has elected, for a 3yr term, to conduct the 
business of the HOA. The board members are all unpaid volunteers who 
take time out of their busy schedule and time away from their families to 
work for this community. I’ve been on the Board for four years and before 
that I attended a few meetings as a resident. Over the years I have seen 
the Board do their best to work with individual homeowners to resolve 
issues in the homeowner’s favor whenever possible, while making sure it’s 
fair and equitable to the rest of the HOA membership as well. We spend 
hours upon hours trying to figure out the most equitable and legal thing 
to do for each case. If you don’t like something, I beg you to please ask 
questions, get involved, and share your ideas and concerns. Many times 
a simple call or email to the HOA office, can be very helpful to address 
your concerns. Very few people run for the board or show up to board 
meetings, and I would love for more people to get involved. 

We need volunteers! Want to give back to this great neighborhood of 
ours? Volunteer! We have so many great events each year and we could 
really use some volunteers. What about grabbing some neighbors or the 
whole family and do it together? We have the Easter Egg Hunt, 4th of 
July parade, Pumpkin Races, Holiday Kid Party and the Adult Casino 
Night Party.  After the success of the Food Trailer Nights in 2013, we 
have continued them into 2014, starting in March and they will continue 
through November.   If you have not been to one yet, I strongly encourage 
you to come and join the fun!   If you would like to volunteer go to – 
www.circlecranch.info and click on the link for Volunteer Spot. For the 
4th of July Parade, we’ve already organized and booked everything so we’ll 
just need “workers” for the day of and the sign up program will have it 
broken down into “Set-Up, Clean-Up and Volunteer Judge”. If you are 
a student who needs to fulfill volunteer hour requirements – we can sign 
off on your form if you volunteer for us. 

Not receiving the emails the HOA sends out during the week?  Sign up 
for the HOA email list at www.circlecranch.info. The HOA staff sends 
out regular emails about varying issues that affect our neighborhood. 
There are so many important things covered in these emails, I hate for 
anyone to miss out on this great resource.  Sign-Up is easy, just go to 
www.circlecranch.info. 

In closing, I wanted to say to each and every one of you, that I am so 

grateful for what you have done to make Circle C Ranch an amazing 
place to call home!

All the best,
Chris Poynor, Circle C Ranch HOA President

FOOD TRAILER NIGHT IS FRIDAY, JUNE 13
The next Food Trailer Night is scheduled for Friday, June 13, 5:30-

8:30pm, at the Circle C Community Center.  Stay posted through email 
announcements and the website for more details as we get closer to the 
event. 

PLEASE HELP KEEP CIRCLE C
A BEAUTIFUL PLACE TO LIVE

Circle C residents are great recyclers!  Many items that used to go into 
the garbage cans are now finding their way into the recycling bins. 

We understand that two carts have been a struggle to keep hidden from 
view but most all homeowners in Circle C have now managed to comply.  
Thank you!  Please keep in mind that Circle C requires that all carts be 
stored where not visible from the street.  So if you or your neighbor can 
see your containers from the street, they need to be hidden from view.  
Storing them in the driveway is not permitted and on the side of your 
house without screening is not enough.

Spring is here and now is the time to plant those full bushes to screen 
your cans, repair that fence so that the carts can stored behind the fence, 
or clean out the garage for more convenient access. Another note on trash 
and recycling, the City of Austin requires that carts be placed at the curb 
by 6:30am the morning of your pick up date (Monday for all of Circle C) 
and put away no later than 10pm that same day.  This means carts may 
realistically be at the curb from Sunday night (no earlier than 8pm) to 
Monday night.  Please be sure to only have your carts at the curb during 
the 24 hour window. 

Thank you for keeping Circle C a beautiful place to live! 
NO FIREWORKS ALLOWED IN CITY LIMITS 

It is illegal to use fireworks in the City of Austin and the Circle C 
Homeowners Association does not allow fireworks within Circle C Ranch 
at any time.  In addition to being a danger to homes, the noise disturbs 
families and is frightening to children and pets.  Please be considerate 
of your neighbors.  You may report any use of fireworks to the police 
department by calling 911. 
WE NEED YOUR HELP FOR THE 4TH OF JULY PARADE! 
Calling all volunteers!  The HOA needs your help this year with 

the 4th of July parade to be held on Friday, July 4th at the Swim 
Center Plaza from 8:30am to 11am.  We need volunteers to help 
coordinate and judge the ‘Best Decorated Wheels’ contest, volunteers 
to help setup and clean up, and volunteers to help manage the lines 
for face painting and balloon twisters.  If you can donate an hour 
or two, please visit the website at www.circlecranch.info and click 
on Volunteer.
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HOA Announcements
Submitted by Karen Hibpshman, CCHOA Manager

RESIDENTIAL BRUSH COLLECTION
Austin Resource Recovery customers receive twice-per-year curbside 

collection of large brush and tree limbs that are too large for yard 
trimmings collection. Large brush is composted and made into Dillo 
Dirt™.  You will receive a postcard in the mail informing you of your 
scheduled collection week.  Circle C’s next brush collection is scheduled 
for the week of July 21.  You may also see Austin Resource Recovery’s 
brush route here: http://www.austintexas.gov/sites/default/files/files/
Trash_and_Recycling/Brush_April-Oct_11x17_2013.pdf. 
•	 Brush should be between 5 and 15 feet in length.
•	 Tree trunks more than 8 inches in diameter should be 3-feet-long 

or less.
•	 Do not include vines or thorny vegetation.
•	 Place large brush at the curb in front of your house by 6:30 a.m. on 

the first day of your scheduled collection week.
•	 Cut ends should face the street.
•	 Stack loosely along the curb in one row, not more than 15 feet across 

and no higher than 4 feet.
•	 Do not block the sidewalk.
•	 Do not extend into the street.
•	 To prevent damage to your property, keep items 5 feet away from your 

trash cart, mailbox, fences or walls, water meter, telephone connection 
box and parked cars. Do not place any items under low hanging tree 
limbs or power lines.
Austin Resource Recovery only collects large brush from its residential 

trash and recycling customers and from homes in some recently annexed 
areas. Items will not be collected if they are in an alley in any area 
including Hyde Park, or if they are in front of a business or a vacant lot.

YARD TRIMMINGS COLLECTION
Austin Resource Recovery provides weekly, curbside yard trimmings 

collection to single-family homes, duplexes and triplexes in Austin. Yard 
trimmings are grass clippings, leaves and small branches or limbs that are 
no longer than 5 feet and no thicker than 3 inches in diameter.

Yard trimmings are also composted and made into Dillo Dirt™.
Collection Guidelines

•	 Place your yard trimmings at the curb by 6:30 a.m. on your collection 
day.

•	 Place trash, recyclables and yard trimmings 5 feet apart to allow our 
automated trucks to collect materials safely and efficiently.

•	 Put yard trimmings in lawn-and-leaf kraft paper bags or a reusable 
container that is no larger than 34-gallons and no heavier than 50 
pounds.

•	 Small branches should be tied with string or twine into manageable 
bundles no heavier than 50 pounds.

•	 Yard trimmings placed at the curb in plastic bags will be collected as 
trash and will be subject to extra trash fees.

Did we miss your cart? Call Austin Resource Recovery at 3-1-1 or 
send us an e-mail. We will come by to pick up the missed material as 
soon as possible. Brush and tree limbs too large to be collected during 
regular yard trimmings collection can be collected during periodic large 
brush collection.

Rates and Fees
Austin Resource Recovery provides bundled services to manage your 

trash, recycling and yard trimmings. Costs are based on your trash cart size. 
They offer four trash cart sizes; choose the size that best fits your household’s 
needs. Save money on your utility bill by recycling as much as possible, 
setting aside yard trimmings for composting collection, and choosing a 
smaller trash cart. Learn more about pricing and trash cart size options 
here: http://www.austintexas.gov/department/residential-rates-fees. 

ANIMAL/PET CONTROL
Please respect our common areas, your neighbors’ yards and their 

personal space…remember that pets (dogs and cats) must be confined 
to an owner’s property and leashed at all times if off property.  It is the 
owner’s responsibility per City of Austin code to pick up and properly 
dispose of pet debris.  Additionally, pet noise should not be a nuisance or 
bother to other property owners.  Please do your part to ensure that your 
pets are welcome members of our community. 
CITY OF AUSTIN MANDATORY STAGE 2 WATERING 

Hose End Sprinklers: 
Before 10am or after 7pm
Even addresses on Sunday
Odd addresses on Saturday

Automatic Irrigation System:
Before 5am or after 7pm

Even addresses on Thursday
Odd addresses on Wednesday 

Watering with a hand-held hose or a refillable vessel, such as bucket, 
is allowed at any time.

Violations may be reported by calling 311.
DEED RESTRICTION REMINDER 

As reported in each month’s newsletter, the HOA staff drives at least 
two sections of the neighborhood per month to note violations of the 
Declaration of Covenants, Conditions and Restrictions.  These commonly 
include: front yard landscape maintenance (mowing, edging, free of 
weeds), home maintenance (paint, screens, siding) and recreational vehicles 
(boats, RV’s, trailers) parked in the driveway.  The HOA is required by 
state law to notify owners in writing via certified mail and allow for the 
homeowner to request a hearing before the board of directors.  If you 
receive a letter, please contact us at the HOA office and let us know your 
individual situation.  We would like to work with you to bring your home 
into compliance.  If you would like to report a violation, you can do so 
via our website at www.circlecranch.info.

HOA ANNOUNCEMENTS
Submitted by Karen Hibpshman, CCHOA Manager
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NEWS FROM THE
PARK WEST HOA BOARD
The Park West Board recently held a community meeting 

to showcase the xeriscape plans that were developed by Yarrow 
Landscape to assist those homeowners who wished to make 
substantial changes to their front yards.   Xeriscaping can be 
defined as selection of plants for water conservation.  The Texas 
legislature enacted recent legislation requiring HOA’s to remove 
any restrictions from their CCR’s that prohibited xeriscape 
landscaping.   Luckily for Park West, our appearance standards 
and approved plant list already include many water wise plants 
that are excellent for xeriscaping.  The plans feature landscaping 
in which care was taken to avoid losing water to 

evaporation and runoff and to take full advantage of rainfall 
retention.   The plans also include several landscaping elements 
to compliment the water wise plants.   These elements are 
interchangeable and elements from each plan can be integrated 
into one plan.  Since we have challenges in Park West with lots of 
shade and sloping lots and because Park West’s yard requirements 
are specific to the neighborhood since the yards are maintained 
by the HOA, PWHOA commissioned the plans as a guide to 
homeowners and not a requirement for implementation.  As an 
incentive for adapting a xeriscape plan, each homeowner will 
receive a free estimate for their personalized landscape projects 
from Yarrow upon request.  Although homeowners may use any 
landscape designer they choose, it is highly recommended by both 
the Circle C Architectural Committee and PWHOA that any 
xeriscape conversion be done by a professional landscape company.  
As always, substantial changes must be approved by CCHOA and 
PWHOA before work commences.

Our sincerest condolences to the family of long time resident 
and former Board of Directors member Jack Robinson who died 
in April.  Jack and his wife Jan are some of the earliest residents of 
Phase 2 of Park West. Jack was a member of the board when Park 
West undertook the FireWise project with the City of Austin and 
spent countless hours overseeing the coordination and work of the 
project.  We will miss his smile and friendly greetings. 

A heartfelt thank you to Tom Jedrzejewicz, who recently 
resigned from the PWHOA Board of Directors, for his service to 
the PWHOA not only as a board member but also for many years 
on various committees serving this community.  His input will 
be missed!  The PWHOA Board will be appointing a successor 

to fill out the remainder of Tom’s term per Park West HOA rules.
Both gates are now operational as you have noticed.  Thank you 

for your cooperation and patience while the west entrance gate 
was being repaired. We are still without the name of the person 
responsible for the collision so our insurance carrier has paid for the 
repairs minus our deductible of $500.  If anyone has information 
about the collision, please call Marilyn Childress, the PWHOA 
property manager at 512-750-2883.

With the emphasis on water wise landscaping, now is a good 
time to take advantage of the free front yard sprinkler checks by 
our landscape maintenance company.   When the HOA had a 
mandatory water audit done by the city, it was discovered that 
the irrigation system at the east mail center was malfunctioning.  
After the repair, which included the installation of a drip irrigation 
system by our landscaper, Pearson Landscape, as a gift to the 
community, it is a pleasure to report that our water consumption 
dropped dramatically and we are enjoying quite a savings in our 
monthly bill!    That’s great news!!   Checking your system may 
result in some savings on your water bill also.  Please remember 
that the checks are for the part of your yard maintained by the 
HOA. Any repairs made to your system by the landscaper are 
your responsibility and not assumed by the HOA. Information 
on sprinkler checks is located on the bulletin boards at the mail 
centers. 

Wonderful winter we have had this spring...HA!   Despite 
numerous weather fronts with cooler than usual weather, I think 
we can now say that spring is here.  The walking “traffic” has picked 
up and it’s lovely to see neighbors out and about again.  Lots of 
canine walkers with them.  Please remember our City Ordinance 
and “Scoop the Poop.”  This attention to picking up after your dog 
helps to make our community cleaner and safer as well as streams 
and creeks and ultimately the aquifer.   Thank you!!

A word about the news in this column:   The deadline for 
submission of the copy for the column is on the 10th of the 
month preceding publication.  Sometimes it will seem like old 
news because you have already heard the outcome or action that 
was taken.  With such a long lead time, that will often be the case.  
However, important issues are included and not all homeowners 
have heard resolutions to these issues.  Also, reminders are included 
for homeowner action.  Please bear with us. 
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Fairies and other magical wee folk have 
long been fixtures in fables, myths and 
ancient folklore.  Long since medieval times, 
mystical fairies have flitted across gardens 
worldwide.  Fairies are magical miniature 
creatures of good will that bring luck, 
prosperity, and good health to the chosen 
few whose garden they inhabit. 

Haven’t you always wanted an enchanted 
garden?  Or perhaps there is a little one in 
your life that would love to have one?   Well 
it turns out that your yard (yes, yours!) is the 
perfect place for a fairy garden to exist!  Location is everything in real estate 
you know, so be sure to find just the spot to create your garden that will 
be protected from curious non-fairy feet- human or otherwise!  Flower 
pots, tins, garden carts and even bird baths provide excellent places for 
fairies to live.  

Our summers are hot and even fairies feel like they melt in the heat.  
They also need a place to hide from curious humans.  A home!  They need 

a little fairy home where they can feel safe and 
protected.  Fairies love lush landscapes.  When 
they aren’t busy playing good-natured pranks, 
they like to lounge about in their little spaces.  
Ground cover, miniature shade trees, plants 
and flowers, a little pond perhaps!  And at 
night when everyone else sleeps, fairies have 
been known to dance about mischievously 
and cause a bit of disarray so you may need to 
help them tidy up their gardens quite often.  
They aren’t the best cleaners you know- they 
are too busy having fun and spreading magic 

and glitter for that!
Fairies aren’t too particular; they love anything and everything that you 

give to their gardens whether it is cute furniture accents or enchanted 
stones.  But remember, the most important element is magic.  You must 
believe in the magic of fairies.  With that, you can create the most magical 
fairy garden of all.

Happy gardening!

Chris Poynor, REALTOR®
Circle C Specialist, Resident.
Award Winning Agent
#1 Real Estate Office in Austin

512.554.9712
Chris@HotAustinRealEstate.com
www.HotAustinRealEstate.com

“We have bought and sold many 
homes over the years and I have to 
say that Chris Poynor is by far the 

best realtor we have ever encountered. 
I highly recommend Chris”

– Carol Mclain

Inventory is so low, it’s a seller’s market! 
Let your Circle C Expert get you the very most for your home.

No agent knows more about Circle C Ranch.

• Custom marketing plans
• Professional photography
• Professional stager and
  house prep assistance
• Open House program
• Advertising on 400+ 
  websites and more
• Flexible commissions

$5
,00
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E

6805 Walebridge

10900 Grassmere Ct

The Art of the Enchanted Fairy Garden!
Submitted by Susan Hoover
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Dr. Anumeha Kohli Dr. Gurneet Kohli

4534 Westgate Blvd., Ste 108
(Westgate and HWY 290 Intersection, across Westgate from Central Market)

IMMEDIATE APPOINTMENTS • PREVENTATIVE SERVICES 
ADULTS WITH COMPLEX DISEASES • ADULT PHYSICALS

OPEN TO MOST INSURANCE PLANS 
INCLUDING MEDICARE

Water, water conservation, water restrictions, drought.  Water is a hot 
(pun intended!) topic of conversation around here, especially as we begin 
heading into the summer months.  It’s just May and here we are already 
at Stage 2 water restrictions and possibly facing Stage 3 before too long.  
So, what can we do?  

Preserve as much of the “free” water that we can!  By installing and using 
a rain barrel you can really take advantage of the precious few rainy days 
we see.  Placed under one of your downspouts, rain barrels conveniently 
collect rainwater that you can use to water gardens and lawns, wash cars (or 
dogs!), rinse out beach or camping equipment, the uses are endless.  Really 
anything you would turn to your hose for, a rain barrel can accomplish!   
Consider this- a 1000 square foot roof yields about 600 gallons per inch 
of rainfall, so that’s a lot of water (and money) to be saved.   

Still skeptical?  Well, according to Save our Texas, if every household in 
the state of Texas began collecting rainwater for their outdoor watering 
needs, 10 billion gallons of water would be released to recharge our 
aquifers, lakes, and rivers!

Rainwater Harvesting
A simple internet search yields lots of DIY barrels that are cheap and 

relatively easy to install, however, be advised that plastic barrels really do 
not hold up well in our Texas weather.  For just a little more money up 
front, you can purchase a well-made, fully assembled rain barrel from 
numerous places around town.  And more good news!  The City of Austin 
has a rebate program in place that you may qualify for so long as your 
barrel is not of the homemade variety.   Visit the website below for more 
information and FAQ’s.

Now what are you waiting for?  Head to a local garden center, pick up 
a rain barrel and start harvesting that rain water today!  Or you know, 
the next time it rains.

RESOURCES:
•	 COA Rebate program: http://www.austintexas.gov/department/

rainwater-harvesting-rebates/
•	 http://www.greenlivinghillcountry.com/resources/smart-water-

solutions/rain-barrels/
•	 http://takecareoftexas.org 

Submitted by Susan Hoover
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Sports News

The Modern Game: The Top Spin Backhand

By USPTA/PTR Master Professional 
Fernando Velasco

TENNIS
TIPS

Look in the next Newsletter for: “The Modern Game: The Forehand Approach Forehand Volley” 

In previous newsletters, I offered tips on how to execute the basic 
strokes for players who are just beginning to play tennis or who want 
to resume playing. I am now offering suggestions on how to play the 
“modern” game mostly geared towards players who are happy with 
hitting the ball over the net and controlling the point with consistency.  
These players may be already playing for leagues or tournaments and 
are looking for more “weapons” on the court. In this issue, I will offer 
instructions on how to execute the Top Spin Backhand.  This shot is 
used when a player is presently hitting the ball long and out.  The ball 
will be aimed high over the net and hit with power.  The ball will have 
a “top spin” so that when the ball hits the court, it will take a big hop, 
forcing the opponent to fall back close to the fence, or to hit the ball 
on the rise. 

In the illustrations, Tyler Duncum, one of the top players of the 
Grey Rock Tennis Academy, shows the proper technique to execute 
this stroke.  Tyler is coached by the Director of the Tennis Academy, 
Darin Pleasant.  This shot can also be executed from the service line as 
an “approach shot” to the net.

Step 1: The Back Swing:   When Tyler is pulled wide to her backhand, 
she makes a quick turn of her upper body and takes her racket back.  
The head of the racket is now at waist height, her shoulders are turned, 
the left hand holding the racket, and her right hand changing to the 

“continental grip”.  She has loaded her left hip to help her drive her 
weight forward.  Her left grip is relaxed and her wrist is “laid back” to 
allow maximum point of contact.

Step 2:  The Point of Contact:  The success of a top spin shot is 
keeping the ball on the strings going from low to high in a 30 degree 
angle and accelerating the racket head around the outside of the ball.  
Tyler started the swing high and “looped” it to allow the head of the 
racket to drop down.  She will be brushing around the outside of the 
ball as she makes contact with it. Her right shoulder is almost opening 
and her weight has now been shifted toward the front. 

Step 3: The Follow Through: In order to get maximum control 
and power, Tyler is keeping her left arm almost straight as she extends 
through the shot.  She has “snapped” her left wrist and her right hand 
helps with the stability and power.  She has now allows her left side to 
transfer forward towards the net. 

Step 4: The Finish: Tyler’s upper body acceleration is creating a high 
finish over her right shoulder.  Her legs are already in position to recover 
back towards the middle of the court.

Step 5:  The Ready Position: Once Tyler returns the ball to her 
opponent, she goes back home (towards the center of the court), to be 
ready for the next shot.  Her knees are slightly flexed, she is in a good 
athletic stance and her eyes are focused on the oncoming ball.
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DISCOVER NEW FRIENDS   
FIND YOURSELF

Swim Lessons
Now Enrolling!

 

Camps at the Y all share 
one thing: they’re about 
discovery. Kids have the 
opportunity to explore 
nature, find new talents, 
try new activities, gain 
independence, and make 
lasting friendships through 
the many activities that 
the YMCA of Austin 
provides. 

Multiple locations across 
Southwest Austin  

Ages 4-14  
Kinder, Theme, Adventure              
& Sports Camps 

7:30am-6:00pm daily

l

l

l

l AustinYMCA.org  
236-9622

YMCA of Austin  SW June  2014 ad-Peel.indd   1 5/8/2014   10:43:17 AM

 

 

*  Repaints -
    Interior, exterior, and much more 
*  Free on-site estimates 
*  Established company for 17 years
*  BBB member
*  Painting, staining, and popcorn ceiling removal 

Please contact Robby Chapman at
512-632-5990 with D&W Painting, Inc.
or by email - robby@dwpainting.com

We look forward to helping you
create your perfect home!

The Capital Area Tennis Association held their Annual Tennis 
Banquet honoring junior tennis players in Austin on April 27, 2014.  
Andy Roddick was the guest speaker but due to a commitment with 
ESPN in Los Angeles, he was unable to be present at the banquet.  
Still due to modern technology, he was able to communicate with 
the attendees via phone and had a chance to answer several questions 
from the players.

Grey Rock Tennis Club, was well represented.  Players receiving 
awards were:
•	Tyler	Duncum,	GRTC	MVP	Female	Player
•	Travis	David,	GRTC	MVP	Male	Player
•	Lauren	Mainello,	Girls’	16	Grand	Prix	State	Champion
•	Lauren	Blevins,	Girls’	16	Grand	Prix	State	Champion	(not	in	picture)
•	Colby	Lewis,	Boys’	10	Orange	Ball	Junior	Tour	Winner	(not	in	picture)
•	Megan	Zeng,	Girls’	10	Green	Ball	Junior	Tour	Winner	(not	in	picture)

Congratulations to all.!

GREY ROCK TENNIS JUNIORS RECEIVE HONOR

Left to right: Fernando Velasco, General Manager; Tyler 
Duncum, Lauren Mainello, Travis David and Mandon 
Maloney, Head Tennis Pro Grey Rock Tennis Academy. 
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News You Can Use

SM

Air Conditioning • Heating • Refrigeration

(512) 257-COLD
(877) 413-COLD

(2653)

(2653)Toll-
free

Servicing all make and models!

www.bishopsac.com
TACLA26781C

SB Services, LLC

Time for a Cooling
Check-Up?
Not sure if your current system will get
you through the coming season?
Call us for a Summer Special System
Check-Up. We’ll evaluate your system’s
condition and recommend any needed
repairs or replacement.
Already know you need a new system?
Get a FREE Comfort Consultation with
each complete System Replacement!

Hot air, cold air. Call us...We’re there!

$500-1,200 OFF
System Replacement

Comfort Consultation

a Complete

with a

*Please call for details Exp. 06/30/14

Energy Savings
Maintenance Agreement $149.99

*$149.99 for first unit. $89.99 for each additional unit

Exp. 06/30/14

Service Includes:
• Two manitenance visits
• 15-point - AC System
• 15-point - Heating

10% discount on labor
during the agreement year

Are you cooling your Attic?
Call today for a Cooling

Duct Inspection!

MetLife Auto/Home and Peter Berardino 
announces the first in a series of 

CIRCLE C 
CONVERSATIONS

This month’s conversation- Adoption Options

CONVERSATION LEADERS: 
Jane Hall, retired executive director of Adoption Advocates.   

Jane has facilitated the adoption of hundreds of children.  As 
an attorney, Jane can also address the legal issues surrounding 
adoption.  

Sybil McDade- Travis County Child Protective Services- will 
address foster to adoption procedures in Travis County.  

When:  Thursday evening June 16, 2014.  6:00PM to 8:00 at 
the Circle C Community Center.

For more information, call Peter Berardino at 512-482-9026 
or email at pberardino@metlife.com

OSTEOPOROSIS UPDATE
WHAT YOU NEED TO KNOW 
ACROSS ALL AGE GROUPS
A Free Presentation By West Oaks And Brodie Ranch 

Rehabilitation Centers
Dr. Sandy Heald Sublett, Pt, Dpt, Ocs Clt

While Many Consider Osteoporosis A Problem Of The Geriatric 
Population, It Is One That Can Affect Young Women As Well.

Thursday, June 19, 2014, 7:30 To 9Pm.
Free Drinks, Snacks, Door Prizes Will Be Available

HIGHLIGHTS OF THE PRESENTATION INCLUDE
•	 Disease process, it’s causes
•	 Who is affected by osteoporosis
•	 Diagnosis
•	 Prevention measures, exercise, nutrition and medication
•	 Latest in nutrition for bone health
•	 Physical activities that can prevent osteoporosis
•	 Disease management measures

This Program is sponsored by and will be held at Bethany 
Lutheran Church, 3701 W. Slaughter Lane, Austin, 78749. For more 
information, BLCMS.org or 512-292-8778.
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Need help around the 
house?  

We can help! 
§ Professional tile and wood 

floor installation 
§ Grout cleaning, staining and 

sealing 
§ Painting (exterior/interior) 
§ Wood Fence installation (1 

day service available) 

Specia
l Prici

ng 

on wood! 

	
  

	
  

	
  

	
  	
  

	
  

Contact us for a quote today! 
512-466-7807 

mbranconstruction@gmail.com 

The question isn’t why adopt a child from foster care but rather why 
not?  Currently in Central Texas there are almost 700 children waiting 
for adoption, In Travis County alone, almost 200 children.   Children 
in the foster care system are there due to no fault of their own.  They 
are victims of unspeakable violence and neglect.  But if you are reading 
this now, there is something you can do.  Whether you are thinking 
about fostering or adopting a child or know someone who is, make sure 
you keep the conversation going.  Parents, who live to love, guide and 
teach by example what it means to be a family.  Stop and think for just 
one moment all that your parents did for you.  Maybe you grew up in 
a single parent home, did that parent make sacrifices for you; make a 
commitment to your well-being?  When you had a problem, did you 
have someone you could trust to talk to and give you solid advice?  
When you found yourself in trouble, was there a parent who bailed 
you out?  When a foster child ages out of the system often times they 
have no one to rely on.  We shouldn’t allow children to grow up not 
knowing what it is like to have family they can call on in good times 
and in bad times.  Thousands of caseworkers, CASA volunteers, and 

others who work closely with foster children across the state of Texas 
work diligently each and every day to find permanent homes for the 
children waiting for adoption.  

Stefanie White is the program director with Child Protective Services 
who oversees all of the adoption units in Central Texas.  She said, 
“When children are adopted it is closing one chapter in their lives, they 
are no longer foster kids, they don’t have to worry about the security of 
their future.  They now have a future with endless possibilities.”  There 
are meetings you must go to, trainings, home studies, background 
checks, and possibly placements with children that don’t work for 
you or for the child.  It is sometimes a heart breaking experience.  But 
any of us who have had the experience of parenting a child can say 
that oftentimes it is a challenge.  But if you are willing to open your 
heart and your home to a child in need, you will be giving a child a 
gift that will last a lifetime.  That is the gift of being part of a family 
and having a home they can call their own. 

 For more information about fostering and adopting through the 
Texas Foster Care System visit www.adoptchildren.org.

By Julie Moody     |     Region 7 Media Specialist with the Department of Family and Protective Services
Why Adopt a Child from the Texas Foster Care System?
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News You Can Use

Linda Takenaka
REALTOR®

lindatakenaka@realtyaustin.com
512.695.8000 | CircleCLinda.com

Linda Takenaka Work with the Best!

Call Linda for all of your Real Estate Needs         512.695.8000

Linda’s Promise to You!

#1
Realty Austin is the fastest Growing Real Estate 
Firm in Austin... for good reason!

Realtyaustin.com is Austin’s #1 Home Search  
Website, bringing more potential buyers to view  
your home online than any other website.

Exemplary Service
You are guaranteed to  

receive a response from  
Linda within 3 hours!

Years of Experience
Over the years, Linda has sold 

hundreds of homes in  
Circle C & South Austin.

Proven Results
“Linda Takenaka is the best 

real estate investment  
I ever made.”

Dear Neighbor,
Greetings from Grey Rock Golf Club!  It’s our pleasure to 

introduce you to the neighborhood’s best kept secret.
Grey Rock Golf Club is a unique hybrid golf facility that caters 

to the passionate golfer.  As a golf-centric facility we provide 
members and guests with a first rate, full service golf experience 
in an unmatched setting.  We are just completing over one million 
dollars in club and course improvements including our Caylor 
white sand bunkers.  

Exceptional golf is only the beginning of the Grey Rock 
experience.  Golfers are certain to enjoy the challenges of our Jay 
Morrish designed course in championship condition as well as 
expert guidance from our PGA Professionals at the Grey Rock Golf 
Academy.  We have more to offer including a true Texas-style full 
service clubhouse, Grill, covered Biergarten and Live Oak Patio 
for entertaining.

Why not learn the game by participating in one of our many 
clinics, leagues or teaching programs at the renowned Grey Rock 
Golf Academy?   Or just come and enjoy the environment:  we offer 
dining for breakfast, lunch and dinner with fresh house-smoked 

meats straight off our state-of-the-art Southern Pride smoker.  We 
host “Grey Rocks” Live Music Series and special member events 
throughout year.  You’ll always find friendly people ready to make 
your Grey Rock experience an unforgettable one.

Our goal is for you, your family, and your business to make Grey 
Rock your home for golf and so much more. We are open for public 
daily play but also offer a variety of membership programs designed 
to fit your needs, including our Individual Masters Membership, 
Family Membership, Senior, Young Executive, Grow the Game 
Range Membership, Junior and Men’s Golf Association. 

MEMBER BENEFITS INCLUDE:
Waived Green Fees, Unlimited Access to the Driving Range and 

Practice Facility, Tee Time Priority, Organized Member Games and 
Events, Guest Fee’s and discounts on Merchandise.

The best way for you to learn about Grey Rock Golf Club is to 
experience it for yourself, so please call us today to make a tee time 
or contact Stephanie for more information.

Sincerely,
Stephanie Parson, Membership Director
Stephanie@greyrockgolfclub.com, (512) 288-4297 ext: 304

GREY ROCK GOLF CLUB
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I have received questions lately as to if and how the new health 
care act affects seniors and their Medicare health insurance.

As I am also frequently asked “What exactly is Medicare?” 
– to start with here is a brief educational moment. Medicare 
is the federal medical insurance program for persons 65 and 
older.  Medicare Part A is hospital insurance, and Part B covers 
physician services and other costs not covered by part A.  Part C 
is an optional coverage of Medicare Advantage Plans and Part D 
is drug coverage, which is not covered by the insurance.

Medicare however, does not provide 100% coverage for parts A 
and B and so it is very advisable to obtain supplemental insurance 
as these costs can quickly mount if someone becomes ill.  And of 
course it is important to obtain Part D prescription drug coverage.

So, does the Affordable Health Care Act affect Medicare - the 
simple answer is: it does not.  Medicare is not part of the new act 
so there is no need to do anything with coverage.  This applies 
whether it be an original or Medicare Advantage Plan.

Along with that there is some good news for seniors and health 
insurance.  Some preventative services such as mammograms, 
colonoscopies and annual wellness checks are now covered 

Medicare and the Affordable Health Care Act
Submitted by Elizabeth Ball:  Certified Senior Advisor – resident of Circle C

without charges to supplemental insurance or deductibles.
And even better news is that the infamous “donut hole” for 

Part D prescription drug coverage will be closed by 2020.  If you 
can’t wait that long there is relief for those who cannot tolerate 
generic drugs, and need to take a brand name variety.  There is 
a 50% discount on Part D brand name drugs which will help 
when we find ourselves in the donut hole.

New plans are also in place to give Drs. additional resources to 
co-ordinate care for seniors which will help ensure consistency of 
treatment.  This will assist seniors to avoid the confusing maize 
of doctors and treatment plans that can happen at present.

While there have been concerns about the cost and subsequent 
lifespan of the Medicare Trust to provide insurance long term, the 
trust has been extended another 12 years.  Medicare is committed 
to reducing waste and fraudulent activity in the system, which 
will help protect this valuable benefit.

The good news is that seniors will not have to deal with the 
healthcare.gov website and its “alt – delete” issues!  We are 
hopefully assured that Medicare will remain as is for some years 
to come.

M A S S A G E  A N D  F A C I A L  S P A

®

SPA GIFT CARDS

THREE MONTH
GIFT MEMBERSHIP

$10 OFF*

$179* 
Not valid toward Introductory Offers.

Walk-ins  
Welcome

Extended 
Hours

Open 
7 days 

Take Dad’s Gift from 
   handprints

        to hands on.

Father’s Day

 is June 15 th

A $20 
SAVINGS!

*$10 OFF valid for any one hour Massage or Facial guest-
priced gift card excluding waxing and cash denomination 
purchases. Not valid toward Introductory Offers.  SAVE 
$20 valid with three month Gift membership purchase.  
Expires:  6-30-2014   Independently Owned & Operated. 

©2014 Hand & Stone Corp. Franchises Available. 

AVERY RANCH | 512-982-9738 
10526 W. Parmer Lane • Suite 413 • Behind CVS

AUSTIN | 512-910-7770 
4301 W. William Cannon • Behind Jared Jewelry

New Location!



26     Circle C Ranch Newsletter  - June 2014 Copyright © 2014 Peel, Inc.

Swim Center News

New Pool Cards For 2014
Submitted by: Circle C Aquatics Staff

During our winter closure we installed a new and improved 
membership system. We will be issuing all residents new pool ID 
cards once we have received a Resident ID Form for the household. 
Everyone will get a card this year, kids 5 and up will receive a photo 
ID card. All residents of Circle C are required to fill out our new 
form in order to access the pools this year. Once the pool office has 
received your form it will get processed and you will be notified that 
your information is ready and you can stop by to get your cards 
made during business hours. With the new membership system 
in place residents can log onto their aquatics accounts and register 
upcoming programs or change contact information. This will help 
us improve communication between aquatics staff and our residents. 
As the summer picks up more and more forms will be turned in so 
get yours to us as soon as possible to avoid the hassle!

Thank for all your cooperation!

Lifeguards Wanted!
Submitted by Beth Ann Matlock

Circle C Aquatics is currently hiring lifeguards for the 2014 season! 
No experience is necessary and we will be offering several lifeguard 
certification classes for a small fee. More information on classes and 
employment can be found on our website under the classes/clinics 
tab, we have plenty of openings so come check us out!

Group Swim Lessons
Submitted by: Amanda Hartman

Group swim lessons have officially started! We are offering classes 
for all kinds of swimmers; swimmers who are afraid of putting their 
face in the water, swimmers who are already swimming across the 
pool and even new swimmers who have never taken lessons before. 
Please come in for an evaluation before signing your swimmer up 
for group lessons so we can place them in the appropriate class! 
Evaluations are held every Sunday from 4-6pm or the Wednesday 
before the start of each session, 5:30-6:30pm. More info can be 
found on our website under the group lesson tab.

Stay Safe This Summer
Submitted By: Amanda Hartman

Hey parents, the summer is slowly creeping up and will be here 
sooner than you think. Make sure your kids are ready to hit the pool 
and stay safe this summer. A lot of kids haven’t been in the water since 
last August and their swimming skills and stamina are going to be rusty. 
To make sure they are safe and comfortable in the water sign them up 
for some lessons, the sooner the better! We’ve already have had a couple 
of saves made by the awesome lifeguards, let’s make sure all our kiddos 
know how to swim and be safe in the water before the summer hits!

SPRING HOURS (MARCH 17 - JUNE 8)
Swim Center Pool

Monday-Friday: 6-10 a.m. Lap Swim Only
3:30-8 p.m. 

Saturday: 7-10 a.m. Lap Swim Only (Check lane chart 
for lane changes times/dates)

10 a.m.-6p.m.
Sunday: 10 a.m.-6p.m.

Community Center Pool (May 3rd – June 8th)
Weekends Only: 12-6 p.m.

SUMMER HOURS (JUNE 9 - AUGUST 24)
Swim Center Pool (Closed Mondays)

Tuesday-Friday: 6-10 a.m. Lap Swim Only
10 a.m.-8pm 

Saturday: 7-10 a.m. Lap Swim Only (Check lane chart 
for lane changes times/dates)

10 a.m.-8p.m.
Sunday: 10 a.m.-8p.m.

Community Center Pool (Closed Tuesdays)
Wednesday-Monday: 11 a.m.-7 p.m.

LABOR DAY WEEKEND HOURS 
(AUGUST 30-SEPTEMBER 1)

Swim Center Pool
Saturday: 7-10 a.m. Lap Swim Only (Check lane chart 

for lane changes times/dates)
10 a.m.-6 p.m.

Sunday: 10 a.m.-6 pm
Monday: 6-10 a.m. Lap Swim Only 

10 a.m.-6 p.m.

Community Center Pool 
Saturday-Monday: 12-6 p.m.

FIND US ONLINE!
WWW.CCSWIM.NET

WWW.FACEBOOK.COM/CIRCLECSC
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(888) 974-8024  |  Best rate guaranteed on travaasa.com

ADVENTURE  /  CULINARY  /  CULTURE  /  FITNESS  /  SPA & WELLNESS

TOP 10 DESTINATION SPA in the UNITED STATES – TripAdvisor®

REMEMBER HOW TO FLIRT.
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In Every Issue

June 2014      Café # 288-6058 
Hours: Tuesday – Sunday 11:00-8:00pm, Closed Mondays 

Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday 
All Specials  
Are $10.00 
Ready at 5pm 

2 
Prosciutto Wrap   
Shrimp       
Basmati Rice 
Mixed Vegetables 
 

Smothered Pork   3 
Chops, Apples, 
Cabbage, Onions  
Rosemary Potatoes, 
Cesar Salad 

Oven Baked            4 
Chicken  
Pecan Crust, Fennel 
Leeks, Julienne 
Carrots 

                                   5 
Almond Tilapia   
Spaghetti Squash 
Cesar Salad 

                              6 
Vegetable & Shrimp 
Flatus, Avocado 
Salsa, Rice, Beans 

                  7 
11am-8:00pm 

                     8 
11am-8:00pm 

                            9 
CLOSED 

New York            10 
Strip, Wild Mushroom 
Sauce 
Mashed Potatoes, 
Cesar Salad 
 

Orange Apricot      11 
Pork Chops, 
Coconut Rice 
Roasted Brussel 
Sprouts 

Pan Seared           12 
Salmon, Spinach & 
Pine nut Pesto, 
Sundried tomato 
Polenta, Cesar Salad 

Lime Grilled          13 
Chicken   
Quinoa Pasta 
Marinara Sauce 
Cesar Salad 

                  14 
11am-8:00pm 

                     15 
11am-8:00pm 

                            16 
CLOSED 

Lime & Cilantro  17 
Marinated Shrimp 
Tequila Butter Sauce 
Rice Julienne Chayote 
Squash 
 

Chicken                 18 
Picatta, Lemon  
Caper Sauce 
Quinoa Pasta, 
Cesar Salad 

Grilled Pork loin  19 
Chops, Lentils, 
Vegetable Ragu,  
Cesar Salad 

Chicken Fried    20 
Chicken, Mashed 
Potatoes & Creamy 
Gravy, Fried Okra 

                  21 
11am-8:00pm 

                     22 
 
11am-8:00pm 

                            23 
CLOSED  

MahiMahi        24 
Fish Tacos,  
Jicama Slaw, Rice 

Pomegranate          25 
Roasted Chicken 
Sage Polenta 
Julienne Vegetables 

Coconut Shrimp    26 
Pineapple Rice 
Vegetables 

BBQ Brisket  27 
Beans, Potato Salad, 
Cornbread 

                  28 
11am-8:00pm 

Friend us on Facebook for special offers! 
We cater all events large & small! Please email info@circleccatering.com for a personalized proposal! 

Check out our website for menus: www.circleccatering.com 
We appreciate your business, Chef Jaime 

Alternate Methods of Gardening
Thursday, June 5th, 10am - noon
Travis County East Service Center

6011 Blue Bluff, 78724

Feeling adventurous?  Explore alternate methods of gardening 
during the final class in our Dealing with Drought Conditions 
series this spring.  If you have time, space, or physical limitations 
yet still have a desire to nurture your green thumb, Master 
Gardener Pat Mokry  will teach you how to raise carefree veggies, 
herbs and flowers using self-sufficient Grow Boxes.  Then, for some 
more ‘new’ ideas, Master Gardener Marian Stasney will describe 
the ancient practices of both keyhole gardening and hugelkultur, 
to expand your repertoire of gardening techniques.  

Part of the Texas AgriLife Extension Water Conservation Series
Register at  https://agriliferegister.tamu.edu/TravisCounty  or 

by phone 979-845-2604. $10 fee online or $15 on site. When 
you register, you›ll automatically be entered in a drawing for a 
gift certificate to The Great Outdoors on South Congress. Class 
is limited to 40 people.

Composting for the Home Garden
Saturday, June 21, 2014, 10am - noon

Zilker Botanical Garden
2220 Barton Springs Rd.

Austin, TX, 78746

Pat Mokry, Master Gardener and compost specialist, will teach 
the methods of constructing different composting systems to turn 
kitchen ‘trash’ into garden treasure. You’ll be both informed and 
entertained by Pat’s presentation on how to use this valuable soil 
amendment to increase your garden’s fertility and productivity.
This	seminar	is	free;	Zilker	park	entrance	fee	is	$2	per	adult,	

$1 per child or senior. The seminar is presented by the Travis 
County Master Gardeners, a volunteer arm of the Texas AgriLife 
Extension Service in Travis County. www.tcmastergardeners.org. 
For information, call (512)477-8672.

AGRILIFE EXTENSION SERVICE 
Submitted by Mikala McFerren
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Denise Bodman
REALTOR®, CLHMS, CNE

DB@DeniseBodman.com
cell: 512.903.5129
fax: 512.220.7375

Kelli Pesses
Buyers Agent for 
Denise Bodman, REALTOR®

Kelli@DeniseBodman.com
cell: 512.350.6339 

Stronger Marketing   |   Faster Sales   |   Higher Returns

Champions Of Real Estate

CALL US TODAY Find Out How Much Your home is REALLY Worth!

Trusted .  Respected . Connected  

Representing Buyers and Sellers in Your Neighborhood

Hover flies, also known as syrphid flies or flower flies, are 
bee and wasp mimics.  You can tell that they are flies because 
they only have two wings (bees and wasps have four wings).  
They can range in size from ¼ to ¾ an inch long.  Most are 
black with yellow markings and wings are held out to the side 
when at rest.

Hover flies are great fliers and are capable of hovering or even 
flying backward.  Adults and larvae are considered beneficial; 
adults because they help to pollinate plants and larvae for 
feeding on aphids and other insects.  Hoverflies cannot sting.

Hover flies have complete metamorphosis with 4 life stages- 
egg, larva, pupa and adult.  Females lay whitish-grey oblong 

HOVER 
FLIES

Submitted by Wizzie Brown

eggs singly near aphids.  Larvae are legless and carrot shaped.  
The larvae may vary in color but most have a stripe running 
the length of the back.  Pupae are pear shaped and typically 
found on the plant or soil surface.  There can be up to 7 
generations per year.

Adult flies feed on pollen and nectar and may also be 
attracted to honeydew which is caused by sucking insects such 
as aphids, mealybugs and scale insects.  Adults are typically 
found around flowers.  Larvae feed on aphids and other small, 
soft-bodied insects.  Larvae move along the plant surface 
looking for prey.  When they find something, they grasp it, 
suck it dry and discard the skin. Pupae are non-feeding.

For more information or help with identification, contact Wizzie Brown, Texas A&M AgriLife Extension Service Program Specialist at 512.854.9600.  Also 
check out www.urban-ipm.blogspot.com The information given herein is for educational purposes only.  Reference to commercial products or trade names is made 
with the understanding that no discrimination is intended and no endorsement by Texas A&M AgriLife Extension Service or the Texas A&M AgriLife Research 

is implied. Extension programs serve people of all ages regardless of socioeconomic level, race, color, sex, religion, disability, or national origin.
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BUSINESS CLASSIFIED
ALTERATION SPECIALIST: Former Tailor with more 
than 40 years experience.   Men’s, Women’s, and Children’s 
Clothing.   Formal Clothing, Bridal, and Uniforms are a 
specialty.  Fast Quality Service. Conveniently located in Park 
Place in Circle C.  Eloise Cabrera (Beckett and Slaughter area), 
Phone: 512-394-1141.

SEWING IMPAIRED? EXPERIENCED SEAMSTRESS 
& FORMER FABRIC STORE OWNER Located in 
Circle C offering alterations, hemming, mending, and uniform 
patches, as well as wardrobe consultations.  Providing fitting and 
consultations on formal wear for all occasions including proms 
and weddings.  Do quilt repair and have associates for home dec 
projects.	Call	LIZ:		301-6966

DECORATIVE PILLOWS BY MS. MARGARET: 
"Design Your Pillows" mttejana@aol.com, 512-296-4201

CENTRAL TEXAS HOME SERVICES: Granite Upgrades 
Quickly. 50+ assorted granite, travertine & marble vanity 
tops. Ready to go materials and/or Installation. Circle C based 
Handyman 512-947-7878.

HOME ORGANIZATION FOR THE OVER-
WHELMED. Rooms of stuff you haven’t touched in years?  Let 
me help you un-clutter, organize and donate to families in need. 
www.ForwardwithLove.com or 512-826-1826 Consultations 
are free.

APPLIANCE MEDIC: Fast in-home repair on most brands. 
Washer, Dryer, Refrigerator, dishwasher, stove, etc…512-
947-7474.

MARY’S CLEANING SERVICE - Free estimates. Weekly 
or bi-monthly. Regular service, one time cleans or move ins/out. 
No subcontracting. Excellent references. Mary’s Cleaning Service 
- maryspicandspan@yahoo.com - 512-653-5955.

HAVE YOU REGISTERED YET?
www.circlecranch.info

Features of the Circle C HOA Website:
Resident Directory (names posted only with 

resident’s approval)
Current Events and Announcements
Documents and Forms (i.e. ACC guidelines, 
deed restrictions, financials, etc.)

Amenities Information
Classifieds

And More!

NOT AVAILABLE
ONLINE
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City of Austin rebates 
up to $4300 & 0%

financing for 60 months.

Eligible customers pay only $29 for an AC Check-up on the first unit, and $19 for additional units.
After each AC Check-Up is performed, you will receive a detailed report that includes:

•  A list of needed repairs and appropriate next steps that will help ensure your AC runs properly and efficiently 
during the heat of the summer.

•  A review of available rebate and low-interest loan opportunities to make air conditioning
replacements and other energy efficiency measures more affordable.

Lic#TACLA28642E

512.440.0123
Austin, Kyle, Buda, Manchaca, Sunset Valley, Westlake, Oak Hill

www.climatemechanical.com

City of Austin $70 Instant Rebate

Your air conditioner accounts for more than half of your summer electricity usage.
Our special AC Check-Up offer can help you gain energy efficiency and cost savings.

The expert check-up performed by Climate Mechanical gives you the opportunity to 
make adjustments early to ensure you have cool air when you need it most.

AC Check-Up customers are responsible for covering the additional cost of all needed
repairs and replacements.

At no time will any source be allowed to use the Circle C Ranch Newsletter's 
contents, or loan said contents, to others in anyway, shape or form, nor in any 
media, website, print, film, e-mail, electrostatic copy, fax, or etc. for the purpose 
of solicitation, commercial use, or any use for profit, political campaigns, or other 
self amplification, under penalty of law without written or expressed permission 
from Peel, Inc. The information in the Circle C Ranch Newsletter is exclusively 
for the private use of the Circle C HOA and Peel, Inc.

DISCLAIMER: Articles and ads in this newsletter express the opinions of 
their authors and do not necessarily reflect the opinions of Peel, Inc. or its 
employees. Peel, Inc. is not responsible for the accuracy of any facts stated in 
articles submitted by others. The publisher also assumes no responsibility for 
the advertising content with this publication. All warranties and representations 
made in the advertising content are solely that of the advertiser and any such 
claims regarding its content should be taken up with the advertiser.
* The publisher assumes no liability with regard to its advertisers for misprints 
or failure to place advertising in this publication except for the actual cost of 
such advertising.
* Although every effort is taken to avoid mistakes and/or misprints, the 
publisher assumes no responsibility for any errors of information or 
typographical mistakes, except as limited to the cost of advertising as stated 
above or in the case of misinformation, a printed retraction/correction.
* Under no circumstances shall the publisher be held liable for incidental or 
consequential damages, inconvenience, loss of business or services, or any 
other liabilities from failure to publish, or from failure to publish in a timely 
manner, except as limited to liabilities stated above.

STEVE’S PLUMBING
REPAIR
• Water Pressure Problems
• Sewer & Drain Service
• Fiber Optic Drain
   Line Inspections
• Free Estimates
• Satisfaction Guaranteed

Steve Brougher
2605 Buell Ave

Master License: M-39722

512.276.7476
satisfaction guaranteedfree estimates

water pressure problems
�ber optic drain line inspectionssewer & drain service 

Steve Brougher
276-7476  ∙ 2605 Buell Ave

STEVE’S
PLUMBING

REPAIR
Master 
License: 

M-39722

satisfaction guaranteedfree estimates

water pressure problems
�ber optic drain line inspectionssewer & drain service 

Steve Brougher
276-7476  ∙ 2605 Buell Ave

STEVE’S
PLUMBING

REPAIR
Master 
License: 

M-39722
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Business Section

Attention: SW Austin Business Owners, Marketing & Sales Professionals

WE ARE LOOKING FOR A FEW GOOD… PROFESSIONALS!
QUICK QUIZ:

Who do you know… that is reliable and trustworthy?  A 
professional (residential, commercial, health and beauty, financial 
services, trades, or event planning) who places their customer’s 
needs first?  

Would you refer them to your friends and or family members 
without hesitation because they are the best you’ve ever seen?  

If you answered “Yes”, tell them BNI Referral Partners looking for 
more full-time, trustworthy, experienced professionals to join our 
growing network today!  

BNI Referral Partners is a non-competitive professional referral 
organization that admits one high quality individual or company per 
professional category to share ideas, contacts and most importantly 
referrals.  

Are you curious?  Do you want to learn how to build your business 
by referral?  Visit us this week!  We meet each Wednesday morning, 
and there is no obligation to join.

Waterloo Ice House
Escarpment Village

Slaughter & Escarpment Blvd.

BNI REFERRAL PARTNERS
Tuesday - 8:00 AM to 9:30 AM

The $10.00 meeting fee includes a healthy breakfast and 
beverages.

Bring at least 50 business cards to hand out to our members.  
For more information call 288-8088, or email Melinda@
AUSTINREPS.com

Submitted by Melinda McKenna

LET ME START SHOPPING FOR YOU TODAY! GET IN TOUCH FOR A FREE QUOTE:

Divserified Insurance / Matt Van Bergen  •  3100 W. Slaughter Ln #A104  •  Austin, TX 78748

LET ME DO YOUR INSURANCE SHOPPING FOR YOU!
We are a local, independant insurance 
brokerage firm committed to customer 
service. We work with the best local and 
international insurance carriers to find 
you the best possible plan. Get in touch 
to see how our approach to insurance 
can make a difference for you!

We represent several insurance companies
including MetLife Auto & Home®
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SHOP OVER 75 ART VENDORS

FAIR RIDES & GAMES

FESTIVAL TREATS   BARBECUE

12700 Hill Country Blvd. Bee Cave, Texas 78738
 Located on Highway 71 between Bee Cave Road and Highway 620 • 512-263-0001

Brought to you by

SPECIAL EVENTS LIVE
Producers of Austin’s beloved

Pecan Street Festival
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FESTIVAL

SATURDAY

JUNE 28
TH

4pm - MIDNIGHT

TWO FIREWORK 
SHOWS!

THE BEST FIREWORK SHOW
IN CENTRAL TEXAS AT 11PM

FREE ADMISSION & FREE PARKING

WWW.HILLCOUNTRYFEST.COM

LIVE MUSIC ALL DAY!

DALE WATSON MINOR MISHAP
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HOA Events

Dive In Movie Dates
Submitted by Sarah Humphrey

June 14th - Frozen

July 12th - Finding Nemo

August 23rd – Toy Story

Movies will be shown at the Swim Center on La Crosse 

and Escarpment. Pool will remain open at 8pm and 

movie will start at dusk. Popcorn and refreshments will 

be available for purchase at the Circle C Café. Hope to 

see you all there!

Food Trailer NightsSubmitted by Sarah HumphreyJune 13th
July 11th

August 8thSeptember 12thOctober 10thNovember 14th 
Trailers will park at the Community Center Pool at the La 

Crosse and Spruce Canyon intersection. We will be bringing 

on new trailers so stop by and enjoy some of Austin’s most 

unique cuisine!
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GOT STATS?


